
We had an awesome first 
week!

Hello!  Welcome to our Pre-K 2 Class!!! 
Our first week of school was a success!   
We had a very busy week playing and 
getting  to know each other.  We are 
learning new songs and how to play 
with our friends in centers.
The kiddos had a great time building tall 
towers with our blocks, exploring in our 
sensory table, cooking in the kitchen 
and making different shapes on our 
lightboards.  The kiddos did an amazing 
job coloring our Pete the Cat Sneakers 
for our class bulletin board and free 
painting with watercolors.  
This week we read Pete the Cat Rocking 
in My School Shoes, Maisy goes to 
School, Dancing Dino’s Go to School and 
Share Big Bear. We also had a blast with 
Miss Carly, who came by this week from 
the Grand Island library to read and, 
sing with us. 

Time 
spent PLAYING
with CHILDREN
is never wasted
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